
WCCC 
 
Five WCCC students competed at the 57th annual DECA State Career and Development 
Conference in Hershey, Pennsylvania. Participants were TJ Gustafson competing in 
Materials Handling/Logistics, Brooke Wagner in Retail Merchandising, Erika Phillips in 
Marketing Management, Kasey Barrett in Public Speaking and Melanie Park was a 
voting Delegate and Chapter Representative. 
Students returned home on March 29th and all had earned a medal. WCCC congratulates 
these students. 
 
 
The Warren County Career Center and WAHS Technology Department worked together 
to accommodate the adult Girl Scout group Trefoil Connection.  The Girl Scouts wanted 
to recognize major contributors to their “Keep the Fire Burning” campaign.  
Mr.Passmore’s Pre-Engineering Department designed the layout, Mr. Waterman’s 
Building and Construction shop purchased and prepped the lumber and Mr. Perlstein 
from WAHS Technology Education Department used the laser cutter to cut the imprint.  
This was a very successful collaboration.  Thank you to our teachers that work as a team. 


